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July 19, 2013
The Honorable Jeff Miller 

Chairman

House Veterans Affairs Committee

336 Canon Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax:  202-225-3414

Dear Chairman Miller:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation (H.R. 2189) that would establish a commission to evaluate the backlog of disability claims at the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA). FRA views the backlog of disability claims as a threat to the Nation’s solemn commitment to properly care for disabled veterans. This should include timely and adequate treatment of our wounded warriors.


The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this issue and stands ready to provide assistance in advancing this legislation. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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